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July 2025 

 

Dear families,  

In preparation for the upcoming school year, we want to provide you with updated information 
regarding our school uniform.  All changes will also be reflected in the Student Handbook that 
will be published later this summer. 

The Class of 2026 will be grandfathered in with regards to the student uniform.  This means that 
the senior class will be able to wear uniforms purchased from Land’s End, Dennis, and/or 
Tommy Hilfiger.  Grandfathering applies to the company and the school logo, and not the 
size of the uniform. 

For example, regardless of Class, all male students are expected to wear a shirt that can be 
tucked in and female students are expected to have a skort that reaches their midthigh. 

The remaining Classes must purchase their school uniform through our uniform partner, Tommy 
Hilfiger, with the exception of school pants.  Students may purchase pants at a store of their 
choosing as long as they are khaki color, are not form fitting, and do not have patch pockets. 
Joggers are also not permitted. 

Shoes must be brown or black leather dress shoes.  Solid color brown, black, gray, and white 
boat shoes and sneakers, low top only, are also permitted.  Laces and logos must be 
monochromatic. 

Any ongoing medical issues that require medical notes for exemption from school uniform 
policies must be renewed at the beginning of each school year.  A copy of such a note should be 
forwarded to the school nurse, as well the Dean of Student Life. 

We have been collecting uniform donations from past students.  If you need a new size and 
would like to see what I have available in my office, please feel free to contact me.  These 
donated items are free to you.  If you would like to try on a new uniform for size from Tommy 
Hilfiger before you order, I also have most sizes available in my office to sample.   

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions regarding changes in the school 
uniform. 

Mrs. Susan A. Vassiliou ‘00 
Dean of Student Life 
 

 


